
From: brianjhedberg@gmail.com on behalf of Brian Hedberg
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: Re: Kayla 1 Form 2A Doc# 400253395, Natural Resources Group
Date: Thursday, March 15, 2012 10:01:59 AM

Good morning Arthur,
 
Sorry for slow reply as we've been in the field the last couple of days.  Regarding
the additional information, we are happy to change the distance to water on the
Kayla 2A. What is the best way to go about this?  The website will not let us access
the forms.
 
Regarding the reference area photos, we have these on file as well.  We are happy
to submit them.  They were taken in late January.  I know the rule requests the
pictures be taken in the growing season.  Are the January pictures acceptable?  Also,
what is the best way to upload the photos at this stage?
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Brian Hedberg
303-797-5417 x232
 

 
On Mon, Mar 12, 2012 at 3:09 PM, Koepsell, Arthur <Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us>
wrote:

Brian,

 

The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400253395) for the Natural Resources
Group Kayla 1 location, located in the SENW Sec 4 T34S R62W Las Animas County,
Colorado.  The COGCC requests additional information prior to passing the Oil and
Gas Location Assessment (OGLA).

 

Distance to surface water

 

A review of aerial photos and topographic map available on the COGCC website
indicate that there is a small intermittent drainage located approximately 240 feet
south east.  The distance to surface water is required to be amended to 240 feet
prior to passing the 2A process.

 

 

Reference area photos
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The stated land use for the location is Rangeland therefore reference area photos
and reference area map are required.  The reference area photos need to taken of
an area that will not be disturbed during oil and gas development and near the
proposed location.  The location photos cannot be use as reference area photos.

 

Rule 303.d(3)F ii describes the requirements for the reference area map and
photos. 

 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

 

Arthur

 

 

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.

Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist

Southern Area

 

Oil and Gas Location Assessment

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission

1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801

Denver Colorado 80203

Phone (303) 894-2100  ext. 5148
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